
 

Saint Luke’s 1864 2022 

 
Parish Office  
201-444-0272 
 

Fax  
201-652-7044 
 

CCD Office 
201-447-2779 
 

On the Web  
www.churchofstluke.org 
 

Facebook  
St. Luke’s Church - RC MISSION STATEMENT 

 

To reach out in love  

to all God’s people  

by living the healing 

 ministry of Jesus Christ  

and St. Luke as a caring 

faith community fed  

by the Eucharist and  

led by the Holy Spirit. 

 

Rev. James M. Manos ---------------------- Pastor 
John McKeon ---------------------------- Deacon 
Rev. Eugene Gniewyk ---------------- In Residence 
Msgr. Thomas J. McDade ------------- In Residence 
Sr. Lois Jablonski, S.S.J. ------- Pastoral Associate 
Sr. Eileen Ivory, O.P. ----------- Pastoral Associate 
Elizabeth Maxwell ------- Director of Music Ministry 
Christine Ferreri --- Director of Religious Education 
Paul Petersen ----------------- Pastoral Associate 

Katherine Greenwood ------ Pastoral Assoc, Liturgy 
Barbara Weiss ----------------- Business Manager 
Ed Flemming ------------------- Property Manager 
Courtney Calacione ------- Cemetery Administrator 
Patrick Logue -------------------- Safety Manager 
Peter Mastandrea ----------------- Parish Trustee 
Maureen Menakis ----------------- Parish Trustee 
Ed Hayes -------------- Pastoral Council President 
Glenn Schuck --------------- Finance Council Chair 

St. Luke’s Is Served By... 

 

January 09, 2022 
 

Feast of 
the Baptism  
of the Lord 

Confessions 
Saturdays from 1:00-2:00 

 

Mass Schedule 
 
Saturday    5:00 pm 
Sunday     8:00 am 
                10:00 am 
                12:00 pm 
Daily M-F    9:00 am 

340 N. FRANKLIN TURNPIKE • HO-HO-KUS, NJ 07423 
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Mass Intentions  

For  
the Week of January 9 

Saturday, January 8 
 

  5:00 pm Leonard Ampe 
  Mary & Thomas Clarke 
  Barry Steven Himmelhoch 

 

Sunday, January 9 
Feast of the Baptism of the Lord 

 

  8:00 am  Patricia Callas Ladd 
10:00 am  Faust Tassan 

12:00 pm  Elaine Pagano 
 

Monday, January 10 
 

  9:00 am Paul Conway 
 

Tuesday, January 11 
 

  9:00 am Emily O’Connor 
 

Wednesday, January 12 
 

  9:00 am Richard Saporito 
 

Thursday, January 13 
 

  9:00 am Barbara Mitchell 
 

Friday, January 14 
 

  9:00 am Kathy D’Amico 
 

Saturday, January 15 
 

  5:00 pm Charles & Teresa Campbell 
  Jean Rydh 
  House & Clarke Families 

 

Sunday, January 16 
Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

  8:00 am  Patricia Ladd 
10:00 am  Anthony & Patricia Capelli 
12:00 pm  Dolly & Frank Hamill 

We remember those 
who are ill, and 
those who are in 
need of prayer 
especially Elisabetta 

DeCesare, Nancy Arcieri, Pat Manente, 
Fr James Whelan, Bob Thoelen, Cindy 
Joy, Marian Campanelli, Msgr Robert 
Slipe, Tim O’Hare, Adam DeAngelis, 
Cole McKeon, Curtis Daniels, Charles 
Lavin, healthcare workers, funeral home 
personnel, first responders, and all 
those who have recently died especially 
Edward Sandve, Rosalie Mirti, Timothy 
Sugrue, Nellie Roche, Joseph Colavita & 
Edward Castner. 

Can you predict the  

events of 2022 with accuracy? 
 

Who would dare to 
make such a claim?  
Here we are at the 
beginning of a new 
year and no one 
knows what the future will bring…
unprecedented joy or deep sorrow? Many 
families and individuals have the 
resources to cope with whatever comes 
along. Catholic Charities reaches out to 
those who have very limited resources. 
Help us to continue our mission by 
contributing to our donation bins. We 
need used clothing, small appliances, 
shoes, linens, sheets, towels, stuffed 
animals, novels, knickknacks, and 
children’s books. Thank you. 

 

God bless you and your loved 
ones as you head into the new 

year. Have a blessed and 
bountiful 2022! 

The January Lucan Meeting 
scheduled for January 13 
has been cancelled. Hope to 
see you in February. Stay 
well! 

 
 
 
 
Due to shipping delays, we will start our 
Oremus program via Zoom on Thursday, 
January 20 thru March 17 from 7:00-8:30 
pm. Cost is $25. Register by calling the 
church office or contact Deacon John at 
444.0272 ext 13 for further information. 
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With gratitude for their service,  
let us keep those who serve in our military in our prayers including 

Eric Rydh, US Navy 
Nicholas Oravetz, US Navy 

Capt William Mulkeen, US Army 
Major Sean Fox, USAF 

Capt David Gatti, US Army 
Lance Cpl Patrick Gordon, USMC 
Major Frank Toomey, US Army 
Arnauld Tarbangdo, US Marines 

Nicole Cunneely, US Navy 

James Ryan, US Navy 
1st Lt Christopher Forst, USAF 

Colin Lynch, US Navy 
Staff Sgt Brandon Ritter, USAF 
Capt Conrad Polys, US Marines 

MSG James Leonard, NJ Natl Guard 
Capt Brendan Cahill, US Army 
SPC Logan Costello, US Army 

  

Invitation to Synod 2021-2023 
 

At the invitation of Pope Francis we have all been called to 
participation in a churchwide synod. A synod is a gathering, 
traditionally of bishops, that helps the Church to walk forward 
together in the same direction. The word synod itself comes 
from Greek meaning “the same way” or the “same path.” 
Synods were common in the first few centuries of Christianity 
providing bishops with the opportunity to meet and discuss 
issues of importance for the life of the Church. Most recently 

universal gatherings of bishops, experts and delegates have taken place 
every two or three years and have focused on various topics. 
 

This synod is different from those which have gone before. Spread over a 
period of two years, this synodal process is for the entire People of God. 
It is a synod that aims on giving the entire Church a lived experience of 
synodality. Fundamentally, this is about journeying together. This 
happens through listening to one another in order to hear what God is 
saying to all of us. It is realizing that the Holy Spirit can speak through 
anyone to help us walk forward together on our journey as the People of 
God. 
 

Concretely, being “synodal” is a way of working together that takes a 
more grassroots, collaborative approach. It highlights the fact that we all 
have something vital to contribute to the Body of Christ. Simply put, a 
“synodal Church” is a Church that listens. 
 

Through this synod, the Church is saying: the voice of EVERYONE 
matters…not only bishops, priests, deacons, sisters or brothers but ALL 
OF US! 
 

In the weeks ahead, there will be opportunities to listen to one another 
on the parish level and to share the results of that listening as a diocese 
and ultimately as part of the universal Church. 
 

The path to a Church that listens and walks together starts with you and 
me! If you would like to be part of a committee to help all of us at St 
Luke to walk forward together contact Sister Eileen at the Parish Office or 
by email at eivory@caldwellop.org. 
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